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IV. What were the Committee’s actions and accomplishments this year relative to 

each of the items of the charge? 

 

1. An increase in student population required an extension of the hours of 

operations of campus dining facilities. 

2. Discussion of healthier food alternative offerings at Towers Cafeteria.   

3. Discussion of to-go-services. 

4. Discussion of the possibility of a coffee shop in Collier Library and the 

use of the Stone Lodge as dining venue.   

 

V. What were the Committee’s formal recommendations? 

Address students’ issues as they arise using proper channels and make 

changes known to the campus community. 

 

VI. What does the Committee plan to accomplish 

 

A. In the coming year? 

1. Establish a positive and constructive exchange between campus 

community and new vendor Chartwells. 

2. Address issues as they arise and communicate feedback on the issues. 

 

B. In future years? 

Continue improving campus dining experience. 

 

 

VII. What are the Committee’s weaknesses? 

As indicated above, one of the major weaknesses of the committee is time 

commitment. Many of the scheduled meeting were canceled due to the lack 

of items on the agenda. Committee membership of the general manager of the 

campus foodservice provider is also a two-edged sword. While the committee 

serves as a forum for representatives of the campus community to voice and 

express concerns, the presence of food service representatives may also have 

the potential to hamper constructive criticism of campus foodservice 

practices.   

 

What can the Shared Governance Committee help you do to address the 

weaknesses? 

The Food Service Committee should make sure that it serves as a positive 

forum where representatives of the campus community can voice, 

express, and discuss their ideas and concerns with the campus foodservice 

provider and the university administration.      

VIII. Comments: N/A 


